
 
 

Dear Band Families, 

We're excited to invite you to our annual Band Family Picnic! Join us for a fun afternoon of food 
and fellowship on Sunday, April 6th, from 11:30 AM to 2:30 PM. 

This picnic is a special occasion for us to: 

• Welcome the families of the incoming 6th-grade band students! We can't wait to 
meet you and introduce you to our wonderful band community. 
 

• Celebrate and express our gratitude to our graduating senior band members! Say 
a casual goodbye before end of year celebrations reach a frenzy 
 

• Meet our band director! This is a fantastic chance to connect and get to know the 
leader of our band program. 

 

This is a casual, non-fundraising event – just a chance to connect with fellow band families and 
enjoy a relaxed afternoon together. We'll have a potluck and lawn games, as well as a nearby 
park for our younger family members.  Please remember to bring your own chairs and non-
alcoholic drinks.  (We'll send out a sign up for the potluck closer to the date, once we have an 
accurate headcount.) 

Location: Gazebo at Phillippi Estate Park, 5500 S. Tamiami Trail, Sarasota 

Please RSVP by March 30th so we can get an accurate headcount. You can RSVP by clicking 
on this link:  

https://evite.me/YwQ8mEqtxx 

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Sincerely, 

Pine View Band Boosters 

 

 


